
COUNCIL OFFICERS 
 

CHAPLAIN 
Vacant 
 

GRAND KNIGHT 
Mark Scocchera 
 

DEP. GRAND KNIGHT 
Philip Dorazio 
 

CHANCELLOR 
Gerard Ferraro 
 

WARDEN 
Miguel Villafane 
 

RECORDER 
Patrick Carty 
 

FIN.  SECRETARY 
FDD Charles Sacco 
 

TREASURER 
Scott LaDore 
 

ADVOCATE 
Patrick Carty 
 

LECTURER 
Angelo Ponzi 
 

INSIDE GUARD 
Sonny Padavil 
 

OUTSIDE GUARD 
Fred Meyers 
 

TRUSTEES 
1-Ken Sunderland 
2-PGK Tony Mendicino 
3-PGK Henry Ruffler 
 

CORPORATION BOARD 
Scott LaDore 
PGK Tony Mendicino 
PGK Henry Ruffler 
PGK Thomas Tempesta 
 

LADIES PRESIDENT 
Toni Sacco 
1-914-318-6545 
 

DISTRICT DEPUTY 
Steven Brundage 
1-914-310-9150 
 

FIELD AGENT 
John Connolly 
914-497-1001 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
1st  & 3rd Thursdays at: 7:00 PM 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
2nd Wednesday - 7:00 PM 

COUNCIL HALL RENTALS 
Call : 914-939-4343 

Rentals@KofC503.org 
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Council Begins It’s Eighth Year  
Providing Meals For Families At 

Ronald McDonald House 
 

 On Thursday, Jan-
uary 9th, our council 
completed it 7th year of  
cooking at Ronald 
McDonald House in Val-
halla.  We were able to 
provide an extra special 
“Comfort Food” meal.  
The menu included Sliced 
Flank Steaks, Mashed Po-
tatoes, Mixed Vegetables 
and Garlic Bread. 
 This meal is pro-
vided for the parents and 
families of  children who 
are long-time patients, 
being treated in the Maria 

Fareri Hospital.  FYI; Ronald McDonald House acts as a hotel for the 
guests.  It serves as a home away from home.  Instead of  sleeping in 
their cars or on the floors of  their children’s hospital rooms they have a 
safe place to rest.  The homecooked meals provided by volunteers like 
the Knights of  Columbus is a far more healthier alternative to fast food 
24/7 or the options in vending machines. 
 Seen in the photo above (left to right) are council members Gavin 
LaDore and Alan Ribuffo.  Not seen are Chas Sacco and Chris Cohen, a 
brother Knight from the Pelham Council.  In case you noticed, the gen-
tleman in the background is a RMH resident.   
 We welcome any member to come and help us.  No cooking ex-
perience necessary.   Our next visit is February 13th.  On that day we 
will be preparing a an old school, gooey Barbequed Chicken, Steamed 
Rice, Cornbread and a Tossed Garden Salad.  Please consider joining us. 



 

Knights of Columbus 
Venison Dinner  

327 Westchester Avenue 
Port Chester NY 10573 

            Please make checks payable and send to: 
 

 Name________________________________ 
 Phone________________________________ 

 Number of Guests _______ X $60 = _______ 
Total = _______ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT      -       PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT 

Father John M. Grady Council #503 

Knights of Columbus 
327 Westchester Avenue ~ Port Chester NY 10573 

914-939-4343 ~ Council@KofC503.org 
 

Venison 
Dinner 

    

Saturday ~ February 1st ~ 7:00 PM 
 

Lower Meeting Room ~ Knights of Columbus Hall 
 

Bread ~ Salad ~ Venison Dinner ~ Beer & Wine 

Assorted Italian Bread & Butter 
Roasted Hot Peppers - Cold Cuts & Cheese Antipasto 
Rigatoni Bolognese - Venison Milanese - Venison Stew 

Venison Meatloaf - Oven Browned Potatoes 
Mixed Vegetables - Cookie Trays  

$60 Per Person 
Includes: Beer, Wine & Soda ~ There will be a 50-50 Raffle 

Reservations Only. 
For more information, please contact Chas Sacco 

914-907-4068 or saccofamilytree@gmail.com 



PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT 



Council Business & Events 

Pray The Rosary Every Day 

Feb 1st… 
Feb 6th… 

 
Feb 12th… 
Feb 13th… 
Feb 14th… 
Feb 17 th… 
Feb 18th… 
Feb 20th… 

Venison Dinner... Please RSVP.  Reservations are a must.  
Knights Business Meeting... Please join us for a manly meal at 7:00 PM. 
We need you there to vote on our donations.   Meeting starts at 7:30 PM. 
NO Ladies Auxiliary Meeting... Meetings will resume in March. 
Cook At Ronald McDonald House… Meet at the council hall at 3:00 PM.   
Ladies Social Night… Downstairs at 7:00 PM.  
President’s Day… Take time to remember and honor all American presidents.  
Fourth Degree Assembly Meeting… Hosted by the Pelham Council. 
Knights Dinner Meeting... Please join us for dinner at 7:00 PM.    

Our Council’s Attendance Raffle Has Been Won! 
Chancellor Gerard Ferraro has won the prize.  We will now start over.   With each meeting and 
event our raffle continues to grow.  Every member has a chance! 

All You Have To Do Is Ask 
Our council will celebrate 125 years of  being one of  the most stalwart organizations in the Villag-
es of  Port Chester and Rye Brook.  Membership recruitment and retention, along with our strong 
charity and social activities has been the hallmark of  our existence.  Every generation of  local 
Knights and Ladies Auxiliary members have proven themselves worthy of  carrying the torch 
which continues to motivate our community.  Many of  our members were asked why they waited 
so long to join the Knights of  Columbus.  Too often the answer was “nobody ever asked.”  A di-
rect result of  recruiting will be our council’s ability to increase its charitable impact in our parish 
and community.  While there are many different ex-
amples of  activities, all are meant to inspire you into 
action.  By recruiting members, our council is con-
tinuing Fr Michael J. McGivney’s vision and com-
mitment of  providing assistance to people in the St. 
John Bosco Parish and the Port Chester and Rye 
Brook communities.  Please offer the gift of  mem-
bership to your sons, brothers, friends, and neigh-
bors.  Remember to include the wives, mothers, and 
daughters.  The Auxiliary need members too! 

Council Dues Are Now Due  
Each member will receive a dues invoice with a request for a donation to assist our council’s chari-
ty work.  None of  the collected dues or gifts go towards the cost of  our clubhouse.  We keep the 
monies separate.  The hall rentals pay the “Building” bills.  We hope that you are able to support 
our council’s charity work as you have in the past.  We look forward to seeing you at our events. 


